
Cheshire County AA wish to thank all who were involved in the organisation 
and managing our annual cross-country championships at Reaseheath 
College, Nantwich on Saturday, February 13th.  In particular, we wish to 
acknowledge, the large amount of work put in by South Cheshire Harriers and 
Crewe & Nantwich AC over an extended period of time in designing the 
course, making the arrangements with the College (whose assistance we 
appreciate) and expertly dealing with the problems of the postponement due 
to inclement weather and ground conditions for the initial date in January.  
Many thanks in particular to Stephen Whincup (South Cheshire Harriers) who 
acted as Championship secretary and then Clerk of the Course on the day. 
 
 


